
 

 

 
 

 
       December 17, 2020  
 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary              Via Email (Hossein.Hashemzadeh.CTR@fcc.gov) 
Federal Communications Commission 
9050 Junction Drive 
Annapolis Junction, MD   20701 
 
Attention: Media Bureau, Video Division 
 

Re: W20EK-D, Andrews, Etc., North Carolina (Fac. ID No. 69015) 
Notification of Resumption of Full Licensed Operations 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 This firm is counsel to The University of North Carolina, licensee of TV Translator Station W20EK-D, 
Andrews, Etc., North Carolina (Fac. ID No. 69015).  Due to hardware failure, W20EK-D was forced to reduce 
its ERP to less than 10 percent of its licensed ERP.  
   

This letter shall serve as notification that the licensee has received the repaired equipment back from 
the vendor, has successfully installed it, and has resumed normal, licensed operations. The STA granted in 
LMS File No. 0000126443 is no longer necessary. 

 
 If any questions should arise during the course of your consideration of this matter, it is respectfully 
requested that you communicate with this office. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephen Hartzell 
Counsel to The University of North Carolina 
 
 

  
 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/draftCopy.html?displayType=html&appKey=25076f9175b4684d0175d298fe3f2e37&id=25076f9175b4684d0175d298fe3f2e37&goBack=N

